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The Guild Bargaining Committee and the federal treasury board met on July 14th to 
exchange contract proposals and commence bargaining.  During the three days of 
negotiations, both sides engaged in significant discussions to try to better 
understand the rationale and reasoning for each respective proposal.  Agreement 
was reached on several minor non-monetary administrative proposals to ensure 
that our next round of bargaining discussions will be focused on operational 
matters and monetary proposals.  The bargaining proposals from both parties are 
posted on the Guild Website and can be reviewed by clicking the link below.  We 
will continue to keep Members informed of developments in this important 
process. 
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